
Mr & Mrs M, August 2022 
Lovely bungalow, so comfortable and homely. Great location and a delight to stay in. Thank you! 
 
The B Family, August 2022 
Our second stay here and a fantastic one. Lots of space here and the garden is a much-needed bonus 
for the kids. Hope to come again 
 
The V & The A Families, July 2022 
We have had a lovely week in ‘Sunny Hunny’. Bungalow well equipped and great location 
 
D & Family, May 2022 
Lovely bungalow and nice location. Our biggest girl loved the bunk beds and the other rooms were 
very comfortable 
 
R & Family, October 2021 
We enjoyed our stay and went on trips to Wells, Holkham, RSPB Titchwell and an amazing art 
installation at Houghton Hall. Thank you for sharing your lovely bungalow with us 
 
Mr C, September 2021 
Fantastic bungalow, well equipped! Fab location! Clean and beautifully presented, thank you. We 
really enjoyed the holiday, would definitely recommend 
 
W & P, September 2020 
We had a fantastic week. Lovely weather and great place to stay 
 
A & Family, September 2020 
Perfect family accommodation. Perfect weather to enjoy Old Hunstanton beach and a trip on the 
wash monster. Thank you! 
 
J & Family, September 2020 
We have had a really happy stay in your super home! Our friends told us how excellent it would be – 
and it was! Many thanks 
 
D & Family, September 2020 
A really great stay, bungalow nice and warm and very clean. Will come again! 
 
A & H, October 2020 
The bungalow was great and cozy. We will be back. Thank you! 
 
The A & B Families, August 2019 
Everything that you’d need for a home away from home. Fabulous location. Thank you 
 
P & G, September 2019 
Had a great stay at Pear Tree Place. Very comfortable, great location, lovely beach and café at Old 
Hunstanton. Sandringham house was very interesting. Thank you for the welcome pack! 
 
The H Family, September 2019 
We had a lovely first family holiday here at Pear Tree Place, enjoying lots of trips out – Sandringham, 
Old Hunstanton, King’s Lynn and Wells! 
 


